
Yes, I am willing to recommend postponement of your case this time until December 16 given your 
circumstances, but I cannot recommend an additional postponement beyond that. 
 
Steve Sadowsky 
Historic Preservation Officer 
City of Austin, Texas 
974-6454 
 
From: John Robert Ball < >  
Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2019 11:46 AM 
To: Sadowsky, Steve <Steve.Sadowsky@austintexas.gov> 
Subject: Re: Meeting time change - our room is tied up until just after 4:30 this afternoon so we will 
meet at 5 p.m. in Room 500, One Texas Center. 
 
Steve, 
 
Would it be possible to wait until the next Certificate of Appropriateness meeting or the December 
Commission meeting? With the rain this past week the painters were delayed which in turn delayed 
Artisan from being able to refinish the flooring until this next week. The painters are finishing today and 
tomorrow to ensure Artisan can finish the floors so I can move the furniture in the house.  
 
I greatly appreciate all of your help and understanding. The renovation has taken much longer than ever 
anticipated. Please do not hesitate to give me a call if you have any questions. 
 
John Ball 
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